
 
 

Where is the most extreme place you have ever read a book? 
Whether it is reading on a mountain top, reading in the kitchen sink or reading while hanging 
upside down – we want your photos! 
 

Your challenge is to take a photograph of yourself reading somewhere extreme and submit it 
on DB Primary by Tuesday 2nd March. We will be running a competition for the most extreme 
readers and the winners will be announced during our World Book Day celebration assembly 
on Thursday 4th March.  
We will also be creating a display at school of some of our favourite extreme readers! 
 

Here are some examples to help get your imagination skills flowing… 

 
 
Obviously, we encourage you to keep safe (I wouldn’t recommend reading in the jaws of a 
crocodile!) but we are really looking forward to seeing who has a real passion for reading – 
no matter where you are! 
 

Let the Extreme Reading Challenge commence! 
 


